H.O.G. Newsletter Vancouver Chapter

Chapter No. 9022



Sponsored by Trev Deeley Motorcycles



October 2000

Read this newsletter on-line at www.hogvancouver.homepage.com

Ride to Kids Burn Camp July 23, 2000













It was hard to tell who had the biggest grins!

Thank You

Thank You

Thank You.

Well folks, The British Columbia Professional Fire Fighter's, Burned Children's Summer Camp Run

went off very well... The children did not know we were coming to visit, so when they heard the thunder coming down the road the excitement began. We parked the bikes and held a meeting in the tennis court. The kids were so excited. After we explained that the shinny spots are usually hot so be careful what you touch. Go stand beside the motorcycle or hot rod you want to ride on. Well, it was a mad race to the bikes. Some wanted to ride on all of them. We gave them turns for a couple of hours before they had to go for a late supper...

Continued on page 2.....